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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1452 modifies “record” as it relates to the Oklahoma Open Records Act to exclude any 

portion of any document or information provided to an agency or entity of the state or a political 

subdivision to obtain licensure that contains an applicant’s personal address, phone number, 

electronic mail address, or other contact information. Lists of persons licensed as the business 

addresses shall be considered records.  
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